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As a social worker who regularly sees the elderly and disabled, our statewide vote by 

mail is a functioning and shining example of where the entire nation should go with 

our elections. This enables the less fortunate American citizens to have their voices 

considered equally. I help provide this community with, quite literally, life saving 

Medicaid resources that mean the difference of life and death to my consumers.  

 

Removing our vote by mail system is an effort led by those who aim to manipulate 

and control our democratic processes. Which ultimately erodes at our rights, 

individually.  

 

Now, more than ever in our nation's history, do we require severe skepticism toward 

any effort to remove equity among the electorate. This is one of those efforts, make 

no mistake. 

 

Keep vote by mail. 


